
 
 

October 26, 2022 

Dear Friends, 

We are pleased to provide you with an update in the search process to identify 
Madeira’s next Head of School. 

New Search Committee Members 
First, please join us in welcoming Rebecca Zahradnik (Senior Associate Dean of 
Student Life and Culture for Wellbeing and Belonging) and Stacy Tippens (Director of 
Instructional Design and Innovation and Co-Chair of the Math and Science 
Departments) as new members of the Head of School Search Committee (“Search 
Committee”). We are grateful to both Becky and Stacy for their exceptional leadership 
and commitment to Madeira.  

Confidential Survey 
On November 1 and 2, our partners at Carney Sandoe are preparing to visit campus 
and gather feedback from our campus community. All interested community 
members are encouraged to fill out this confidential online survey as a means of 
gathering your feedback. The information that we gather from these listening 
opportunities will be invaluable in defining the qualities that will be most important to 
Madeira as we plan for the future.  

Candidate Suggestions 
Suggestions for Head of School candidates are welcome and encouraged. Candidate 
submissions should be sent to searchcommittee@madeira.org. While our goal is to be 
communicative and transparent, please know that the names of all candidates will 
remain confidential until our finalist round, in order to ensure that we recruit and 
interview the most exceptional leaders.  

Thank you for your enthusiasm, engagement, and support of Madeira.   

Warm regards, 

 

Misti Mukherjee ’84, P’13  
Chair, Head Search Committee 
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